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June 2, 2023  
 
 
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  
 
Congratulations to our amazing 8th graders on their graduation from Nazareth School today. We 
wish you all the best and pray you will come visit us. Please remember our Gospel Core Values 
and the tradition of the Sisters of Nazareth – Respect, Hospitality, Love, Justice, Compassion, 
and Patience. Keep them close to your heart and let them guide you to the next adventure in your 
lives…high school. In addition, we are excited for the anticipated ceremonies for Preschool and 
Kindergarten promotions. Please review our Nazareth News for the times and locations.  
 
Yesterday, our Nazareth School 2023-2024 Student Council members were inducted into office 
at Mass. We appreciate their service to Nazareth School and look forward to the fun year they 
have planned for our student body. We are blessed with many servant leaders! 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL 2023-24  
President                                 Madison Hulse       
Vice President                       Danielle-Elizabeth Mensah-Baah  
Secretary                                Isabella Scherer  
Asst. Secretary                      Phoebe Roy  
Treasurer                                Cash Neubrand  
Asst. Treasurer                      Livia Giglio  
Religious Activities              Olivia Spenla  
School Spirit                         Jude Delapp  
Asst. School Spirit                Sydney Conway  
Members-at-Large               Carmina Allende  

Eva Cantorna  
Ella Conway  

                                               Giuliana Kent   
 
We are excited for our Nazareth School Field Day on Monday, June 5th. A free Pizza lunch will 
be provided by Nazareth School for all students Preschool to 7th grade. Please have your 
child(ren) bring a personal water bottle and snack for the day, in order to stay hydrated and safe. 
The day is filled with beautiful sunshine, so we ask that students wear sunscreen, bring a hat, 
towel and change of PE clothes, in case they are uncomfortable due to the water activities. All 
classes will begin in their family color groups to create fun team posters. The Nazareth School 
Field Day Teams List is provided in the family envelope. Please follow the team color list 
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regarding what color t-shirt your child will need to wear to school on Monday, June 5th with their 
PE shorts. Colored add-ons are welcomed and encouraged. Thank you to Mr. Brown, Mrs. 
Johnson and Mrs. Kinkead for coordinating the MANY parents, faculty and staff, to ensure Field 
Day is a fabulous, fun and safe day.  
 
As a reminder, Wednesday, June 7 is the last day of school. Please note, we have no after school 
extended care and all students need to by picked up at 11:55am. As a Nazareth School, we want 
to say thank you for the blessing of your children. We appreciate all you do to support our 
faculty and staff every day. 
 

God Bless,  
 
Mrs. René Coons  
Principal 
Nazareth School 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch over us and protect us. 
 
Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who 
are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted 
in Catholic tradition. 
 
Core Value of May:   Compassion and Patience 

Be compassionate as your heavenly father is compassionate. Luke 6:36 
Blessed are the gentle for they shall possess the earth. Matt. 5:5 
 


